
The Countdown has begun! Tricky Tray tickets go on sale Friday, March 14 at 5pm. We 

heard many of you would like to attend, so here are the details to prepare: 

- Highly encourage everyone to become a member of the HSA group and follow the 

Tricky Tray Facebook event ahead of time. FAQs available in event "discussion."  

https://www.facebook.com/share/1F9ZX1azjU/?mibextid=wwXIfr 

 

- If you are planning a night out with your pals, make sure you appoint a table leader 

who will be submitting ONE payment and ONE form for the whole table! You will need 

to know the packages each person wants when submitting your form. (Package options 

attached and in event.) 

 

- From there, the HSA will send you an invoice and you will pay either through Zelle (no 

fee through your bank account) or Cheddar Up (credit card - additional fees). No other 

options for payment will be offered.  

 

- Click the inactive link below to ensure you are signed into Google. This will be the 

same link that will 'go-live' on Friday, March 14 at 5pm 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSex8RMLbDs7uPeMuJLr1UuMEtC2Tfa26eVKV2Q

V4aFxjlt3TQ/view form?usp=sharing 

 

We are currently at 260 baskets, and more are coming in every day! We are super 

excited about this event, and we hope to see you there.

 

 

-Tricky Tray Committee 
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